
 

 

 

 

 

D.O. No. DR/SBM/18/2017                   Dated 15th May, 2017 

 

 

Sub: Swachh Survekshan-2018 – Inputs and Suggestions 

 

Dear Sir/Ma’am, 

 

We thank you for your participation in Swachh Survekshan 2017. 

The success of the survey was made possible due to your commitment, 

efforts and enthusiasm.    

 

2. With the announcement of the ranks and awards for this year’s 

survey on 5th May 2017, it is now time to turn our sights towards Swachh 

Survekshan 2018. With the time-bound objectives of the Swachh Bharat 

Mission, it is not only necessary to be in constant cognizance of progress 

but also, as Swachh Survekshan allows, set specific and drilled-down 

goals to be achieved by cities.  

 

3. The questionnaire for next year’s survey will be finalized shortly, 

allowing cities to prepare themselves and put the necessary measures in 

place. We are keen on improving the scope and focus of the questionnaire. 

Given this, we are looking for suggestions on new indicators that cover 

areas not addressed before or reflect on-ground situations more 

accurately. 

 

 

 



4. Accordingly, we request you, to send your inpuits/suggestions 

regarding the same to us latest by 20th May 2017 at 

sbmurban.moud@gmail.com.   

 

We sincerely look forward to your responses and continued support 

in making the Swachh Bharat Mission (Urban) successful. 

 

 With regards, 

                Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

To, 

Municipal Commissioners of all ULBs 

CC: 

1. Mission Directors (SBM-U) of all States/UTs 

2. PSS to Secretary (UD) 

3. Additional Mission Director (SBM-U) 

4. CPHEEO 

5. Section  


